
Welcome to a new vendor conference  

Nye Veier welcomes you to a new vendor conference  

•  

Nye Veier will be presenting future projects for contractors, larger subcontractors, and 

consultants. In addition, there will be an opportunity to speak and meet with central 

employees in the projects. 

Date: 20th of March 2019  

 

Place: The Qube, Hans Gaarders veg 41, Gardermoen 

Tentative program:  

09:00: Welcome to the vendor conference 

09:15-09:30 This is Nye Veier – status the spring of 2019 with Managing Director 

Ingrid Dahl Hovland                                        

09.30 – 12.00: Nye Veier’s future projects – with Nye Veier’s Project Directors  

12.00 - 13.00: Lunch  

13.00 – 13.30: 1. This is how Nye Veier procures its contractors – with Director of 

contracts and procurement Bjørn Børseth 

13.30 – 14.00: The opportunity to visit the project stands  

14.00 - 16.00: Scheduled meetings with the selected projects (please see the 

registration form) 


